
From: Theresa Callaghan   
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 1:16 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 

 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 
My family live in Beenham, so I visit the village regularly, enjoying local walks and 

the village pub The Six Bells. I am writing to say that I support the New Premises 
Licence Application, reference Awberry Farm Barn - 22873. I believe Awberry Farm 
will operate in a manner that will promote the four licensing objectives, which are (a)  

the prevention of crime and disorder (b) Public Safety (c)  the Prevention of Public 
nuisance and (d) the Protection of children from harm. 

 
Theresa Callaghan 
My Address, 

 
(redacted), 

Charvil 
Berkshire 
RG10 9 

 
 

 


